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Tuesday 30th November 2021 

 

Phonic Assessment  

 
 
Dear Year 2 adults, 
 
 
As you may be aware, the phonics screening check was postponed due to the COVID 
pandemic last year. 
 
It is a statutory requirement for schools to administer a past version of the phonics 
screening check to year 2 pupils during the second half of the 2021 autumn term and return 
results to the Local Authority.  
 
Year 2 pupils who meet the expected standard in phonics in the autumn check will not be 
required to complete any further statutory assessments in phonics. Year 2 pupils who do 
not meet the expected standard in the autumn check will be expected to take the statutory 
check in June 2022, alongside year 1 pupils.  
 
We will be administering the phonics assessment during the next 2 weeks. Please practise as 
many phonic sounds as you can during this time and read daily with your child. 
 
Thank you and kind regards, 
  
Mrs Gilkes 
KS1 phase leader 
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